’Wendy Strangeway

-
rrom: R

Sent: 24 April 2012 13:113

To Planning

Subject: FAQ Peter Jones - Ref. NYM/2012/0119/FL
Dear Peter

With regards to the above application for the Old School House, Grosmont and your subsequent lstter regarding the
Ptanning Committee meeting.

Grosmont Parish Councif supports the application, and will continue to support this new business venture within the
village.

Can you please return by email, confirmation that this has been received.
Yours sincerely
Sara Lees

Clerk to Grosmont Parish Council
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